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Via email  
 
January 30, 2020 
 

Mr. Don Blue Chief Actuary, Actuarial Services Division 
Workplace Safety & Insurance Board 
200 Front Street West 
Toronto ON M5V 3J1 

Dear Don: 

Re: Rate Framework Starting Point Calculations 
 

At the December 18, 2019 Rate Framework (“RF”) transition calculation meeting, in response 
to a question posed, you advised that the Board will recalculate the RF “starting point” “if subsequent 
data details change” (i.e., SIEF relief applied; claim denial; transfer of costs etc.).   

I am writing to inquire as to whether or not a policy or administrative practice document has 
been or will be prepared to outline the process, circumstances and timeline for such recalculations.  In 
addition, if you would also advise when any such documents will be available, it would be appreciated.  
As always, I appreciate your attention to this.   

Best regards, 

  
L.A. Liversidge 
 
 
cc: Janine Dyck 
 


